OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Anthony P. Monaco, President

December 8, 2014

Dr. Manon Ress The Union for Affordable Cancer Treatment 1621 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Dr. Ress:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the work of the Center for the Study of Drug Development.

Tufts University supports subjecting academic research to careful scrutiny and robust discussion, which are hallmarks of the research enterprise. We invite those with questions about the CSDD study methodology or data to direct them to the principal researchers, who are the most knowledgeable resources. The Center website provides a clear financial disclosure statement at http://csdd.tufts.edu/about/financial_disclosure.

Best wishes,

Anthony P. Monaco

Tony Monaco

President

cc: Mr. Peter R. Dolan, Chairman, Board of Trustees